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Top Tips for getting the message out
Spreading the message within your club: 

· Displays– We’ve produced some posters to use on club notice boards, changing rooms, advertising space around the building to promote the Charter against homophobia and transphobia in sport. 

· Match Day Programmes and club newsletters – Including an article in your programmes or sports magazine lets your fans know what you are doing to tackle homophobia and transphobia in your sport. This could include specific information on what a fan should do if they hear homophobic or transphobic abuse. Or perhaps interview a team member on why tackling homophobia and transphobia in sport is important. For example, Ben Cohen, ex-England rugby player and a straight man, has been a great ambassador for his sport on this issue. 

· Know the issues – Do your coaches/youth teams/club managers know about homophobia and transphobia and the effect it can have? Why not look to other good practice like the Rugby Football League’s guide http://www.therfl.co.uk/equitydiversity/equality_standard to learn about the issues and see what you can do. 

· Online - Ensure your website links to organisations where staff/ player/ fans can confidentially get support if they are affected by homophobia and transphobia. Encourage your fans to sign up to the Charter against homophobia and transphobia in sport via facebook http://www.facebook.com/lgbtsportcharter or email sportscharter@geo.gsi.gov.uk 
Messages to the wider public: 

· Invite local journalists and radio presenters to attend equality initiatives, such as diversity training for coaches/club staff. If your local paper has written a report that you think is homophobic or transphobic, why not talk to them about how this reflects on your sport or club? 

· Make the most of local media photo opportunities with clubs e.g. wearing T-shirts with the Sports Charter logo.

· Suggest the Charter as a local radio phone-in issue with an "expert" from the sports club as spokesperson. 

· Encourage local media to feature the Sports Charter on their match reports. 

· When people from the sport or club are out and about - mention the campaign - could you use training sessions with youth teams to raise the issue? 

· Tell us what you are doing – let your governing body know what you are doing and email us at sportscharter@geo.gsi.gov.uk and we can get your message out even more widely and offer support 

Use the Sports Charter Logo:

You can download and use the Sports Charter logo to use to promote your support.

· On match day programmes and flyers

· On your Facebook Page, Twitter and website

· On your club kit or T-shirts

· On your diversity material

